Daily Newsletter

Christopher Newport College

Vol. 1, No. 10

April 19, 1972

Thanks to Dean Polis and Thomas Nelson Community College for the letterhead. The cooperative effort is a great success!!!

Computer Workshop today N107 from 3:00P.M. to 5:00 P.M.

The January, February, and March issues of the English Journal have disappeared from the library. If any one has these issues and would like to donate them to the library it would be greatly appreciated, as back copies are difficult to obtain from the publisher.

Mr. Alan Diamonstein will speak on work of the General Assembly, today, April 19th, at noon in N110.

Monday, May 8th, 8:15 PM, Hampton High School: The Peninsula Choral Society is presenting the "Light in the Wilderness". Tickets available from Walter Knorr and Miss Nancy Ramseur.

Black Student Union Meeting today at noon in N201.

English Department meeting, noon, Conference Room Administration Building today.

Each faculty adviser is requested to post on his office door by April 27, a sign-up sheet for student conference appointments.

All returning students are expected to pre-register May 1-10. The Registrar will provide your materials for advising by April 28, 1972.

(Reminder from Dr. Booker's memo of yesterday afternoon)

Remember Newport's News is to be a service to you; help make less work for yourself by informing me of meetings, etc., and I can take care of the notification through this newsletter.